
March 29, 2020 

 
The purpose of Bethany Baptist Church is to bring glory to 

God by making disciples who reflect the character  

and priorities of Jesus Christ. 
 

 
 

Pastor Peter Erratt: ​peter@bethanybaptist.ab.ca 

Pastor Dennis Burriss: ​dennis@bethanybaptist.ab.ca 

 

 
3901 44 St. 

Red Deer, AB 
T4N 1G7 

 
403-347-7900 or 403-343-0855 

 
office@bethanybaptist.ab.ca  

 
www.bethanybaptist.ab.ca  
 
 

Today - Sunday, March 29 
 

10:30 a.m. Worship Service 

Pastor Peter Erratt 

Service will be livestreamed 
 

Children’s Ministries 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Important Notes! 
 
1. Since services and events are not being held at the church 

please contact the church office with any concerns. 
 

2. Donations may be made online, by mail, or dropped off at the 
church office. 
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What’s Happening at Bethany 
 

Awana 
 A video will emailed each week. 

 
JH & SH Youth 

We are not suspending our     
fellowship, though it will look very      
different at this time. As a ministry       
team, we have come up with the       
following steps for how youth     
fellowship will look: 

 
A) We ask that you would 

respond with either your 
email or the email of your 
youth participant to 
conradgengenbach@gmail.
com, that we would be able 
to send out a weekly lesson 
with questions relating to it, 
as well as a weekly reading 
plan, that our youth would 
be able to continue to grow 
in their week with Christ. 

B) With the youth that are 
interested, we are planning 
on setting up a google 
hangouts group chat where 
we can continue to 
fellowship over the material 
presented, as well as 
continue to communicate 
and encourage one another 
in this unique time. 

 
 

My Help Comes from the LORD 
Psalm 121 

 
1. I lift up my eyes to the 

hills. From where does my 
help come? 
 

2. My help comes from the 
LORD, who made heaven 
and earth. 
 

3. He will not let your foot be 
moved; he who keeps you 
will not slumber. 
 

4. Behold, he who keeps 
Israel will neither slumber 
nor sleep. 
 

5. The LORD is your keeper; 
the LORD is your shade 
on your right hand. 
 

6. The sun shall not strike 
you by day, nor the moon 
by night. 
 

7. The LORD will keep you 
from all evil; he will keep 
your life. 
 

8. The LORD will keep your 
going out and your coming 
in from this time forth and 
forevermore. 

 

  

 

Prayer Opportunities 
 

 

Pray for our Missionaries. 
 

 
● Acute Health Needs: 

● Outreach:​ Missions 

● Fellowship Prairies Church:​ Bonnyville Baptist, Bonnyville, AB 

 
To send a Prayer Request or join the Prayer Line: Phone or email the church office 

 

Small Groups Ministry 

Coordinator: Martin Scholz 

● Blankestijn​ - ​call:​ Addie & Diana (​Fridays​ 6:30 p.m.) 

● Scholz​ - ​call:​ Martin & Lorna (Two ​Sundays​ per month after the service) 

● Shortt/Reeve​ - ​call:​ Doug & Joan (​Wednesdays​ 7:00 p.m.) 

Don & Patricia 

● Smith​ - ​call:​ Tom & Tina (​Wednesdays​ 6:30 p.m.) 

● Street​ - ​call:​ Dave & Laurel 

 

As a way to serve and shepherd our church family better, the Elders Board would like to invite                  

your prayer requests, comments, and questions to the Elder associated with your last name. 

Elder Shepherding Groups 

A - B (Richard Klassen); C-D (Pastor Peter Erratt); Du - Han (Addie Blankestijn); Har - Kom (Lyndon                  

Unger); Kow - Me (David Street); Mu - Ree (Tom Smith); Rei - Sm (Don Collier); St - Z (Pastor                    

Dennis Burriss) 

 

Donation Policy 

The spending of funds received by Bethany Baptist Church is confined to Church approved              

programs and projects. Each gift designated toward an approved program or project will be used               

as designated with the understanding that when any given need has been met, or the specified                

program or project cannot be reasonably carried out or has not been approved, designated gifts               

will be used where needed most. Where appropriate, an official receipt for tax purposes will be                

issued as soon as possible after the year end.  


